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20th June 2022 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

I am sure you are eagerly awaiting Thursday and the conclusion of the GCSE examinations; Year 11 

students have conducted themselves superbly throughout and we wish them a thoroughly deserved 

rest! 

Our final leavers’ event is the Year 11 Leavers’ Breakfast on Monday 27th June.  All students are 

invited in for light refreshments and presentations of the more informal awards in the hall.  Due to a 

last minute change to Enrichment Week arrangements, we will require the use of the hall from 9.20 

so will begin the event in the hall at 8.30 and follow the presentations with the breakfast.   

Students are welcome to arrive from 8.15 to see staff and should go to the hall in the first instance; 

please note that some staff will be off site on trips that day. 

We know that there is a tradition of students ‘adapting’ their uniform and signing shirts and we 

expect that this year will be no different.  We simply ask that students are respectful in any 

adaptations they make or comments/drawings on each others’ shirts. 

Yours faithfully, 

 

Mrs C Knight, 
Deputy Headteacher  
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